
Camera Club
The darkroom facilities of Dal 

Photo are available to students 
through membership in the Dal- 
housie Camera Club. A fee is 
charged annually to provide black 
and white chemicals for the year. All 
Camera Club members will be 
required to attend an orientation 
meeting to familiarize themselves 
with the required procedures and 
regulations.

Inquiries about the Camera Club 
can be directed to Mike Hayes, Rm. 
320, SUB, 424-2509.

The Dalhousie Human Rights 
Society

The Dalhousie Human Rights 
Society is an organization which 
was founded to coordinate human 
rights activities on campus and to 
support, through education, the 
United Nations Charter of Human 
Rights.

The fight for universal human 
rights is not simply a struggle 
between good and evil. It is a strug­
gle against the illusion that repres­
sion can lead to a happy society. 
The greatest step towards preventing 
human rights violations is the 
enlightenment of the people and the 
Dalhousie group works toward this 
common goal. By bringing speakers 
to the campus, holding information 
booths and fund-raising activities 
they hope to generate a larger sup­
port for the cause of human rights.

Each month society members will 
receive information regarding the 
activities of the group and meetings 
will be held on the third Monday of 
every month.

For more information contact: 
Elias Letelier-Ruz (Human Rights 
Commissioner)
the Student Union Offices, 
424-2146.
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tmmBrethren, meet your brothers at Zetz Psi.

Zeta Psi Fraternity (pronounced 
£ata si) is back in full swing for the 
1983 academic year holding great 
Dromise for one and all. Zeta Psi, 
through the social atmosphere of a 
fraternity, endeavors to provide an 
environment which compliments 
one’s university eduction.

Since our recent re-activation in 
1980, we have striven to form 
favourable relations with the univer­
sity and community as a whole. We 
hope to be of benefit to a larger por­
tion of the university population 
through our own social events, a 
number of charity projects and by 
offering the use of our fraternity 
house to other societies on campus 
requiring facilities for social 
gatherings.

Invitations are extended to our 
first open party of the year: The 
Robbie Burns Highland Fling on 
Friday, September 16th.

Interested persons are encouraged 
to drop by the Zeta Psi Fraternity

House at 1460 Seymour Street 
anytime.

The Brothers of Zeta Psi

Alpha Gamma Delta 
Fratemitv

Alpha Gamma Delta is the wom­
an’s fraternity on campus. (Frater­
nity is a greek word for brother­
hood/sisterhood, whereas sorority is 
from Latin.)

The main purpose of the frater­
nity is fundraising for juvenile dia­
betes. Every year a Hallowe’en party 
is given for children suffering from 
this disease, and this year a Valen­
tine’s party is planned for disabled 
children.

Apart from fundraising there 
social activities such as the January 
Ball. Anyone interested in joining 
can attend a meeting held Mondays 
at 7:00 in Room 110, SUB, or by 
calling the president, Catherine 
Mayo, at 479-2478.

are
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Our programs include scholarship, 
alumni relations, public relations 
and campus involvement in many 
facets of university life.

We feel that there is more to an 
education than can be learned in a 
classroom. We would like to 
acquaint you with the fraternity way 
of life. Yet in Phi Delta Theta, col­
lege and scholarship come before * 
the fraternity way of life. We feel 
that college and fraternity life com­
plement each other.

men.

In such a short article like this it 
is impossible to tell you everything 
about the fraternity system and Phi 
Delta Theta in particular. The fol­
lowing is a list of the events in our 
Rush Week and we invite you to 
come to all or any of the events to 
meet the Brothers and explore fra­
ternity life further.

Over 144,000 men have signed the 
Bond of Phi Delta Theta during the 
past 134 years, and have made our 
fraternity an integral part of higher 
education and community life. We 
have over 100 Alumni clubs where 
our brothers continue to share in the 
riches of Phi Delta Theta.

Sept. 19 
Sept. 20

Movie Night 8:00 p.m. 
Moosehead Brewery 
Tour 2-4 p.m.
Stag Night 8:00 p.m. 
Open Party 8:00 p.m. 
(band to be announced) 
Footvall vs. Alumni 2:00 
p.m. (followed by BBQ!) 
Bloodies Brunch noon

Sept.22 
Sept.23At Dalhousie the Phi Delts share 

in a variety of activities such as stu­
dent government, intramural sports, 
community services and social activ­
ities. We manage a fine chapter

Sept.24

Sept. 25

Women's Soccer

One of the newest club offerings 
for women on campus is soccer. The 
women’s team is made up of dedi­
cated and determined players who 
enjoy the challenge of a demanding 
sport and the socialization and 
friendships developed.

Coached by Terry MacDonald, 
the team works out on Tuesday and

Friday evenings at 5:30-7 p.m. and 
7-8:30 p.m. and on Sundays, 3-5 
p.m. The team competes in a local 
league and in exhibition games with 
other university and college teams. 
For information, contact Sally 
Thomas, 425-6299 or Sandy Gills, 
423-4293, or come out to one of the 
practices.

Dal Squash Club
organization meeting will be held 
Tuesday, September 20 from 8:30- 
9:30 p.m. in Room 206, Dalplex. All 
interested students, faculty, staff, 
alumni and community members 
are asked to attend to register.

Dalhousie Association of Graduate Students

The Dalhousie Squash Club is 
one of the most active clubs on the 
Dal campus. The club caters to all 
levels of players and has been active 
in hosting two club tournaments as 
well* as a provincially sanctioned 
tournament. The club offers round- 
robin plays on Tuesday and Thurs­
day from 8:15 to 10:30 p.m. and 
Sunday from 6:30 to 10:30 p.m., as 
well as coaching for those who 
desire it.

The Dalhousie Association of 
Graduate Students (DAGS) is com­
prised of all graduate students on 
campus. It has its own council, with 
representatives to the Student 
Union. There are many social activi­
ties, including those which are held 
at the Graduate House, the graduate 
students’ club.

There are currently vacancies on 
the DAGS council which are slated 
to be filled after an October election. 
Meetings are 5:30 Tuesdays- in the 
SUB. If you are a graduate student 
interested in becoming more active 
in your society, come out, or contact 
president Liz Bedell at the DAGS 
office, 422-6943.

The Squash Club is active in the 
inter-city black-knight league which 
plays opposing clubs in the general 
area and has established in-house 
leagues and ladder play outside reg­
ular club hours. Refereeing and

coaching certification programs are 
offered as well as mini clinics in 
these areas. Additionally, the club 
will allot certain courts for lower 
calibre players so as to introduce 
them to players of their own calibre. 
Finally, the club will offer team 
practice on specified evenings.

For further information contact 
Chris Petropolis at 429-5620 or 
check the notice board above the 
squash courts. The first general 
organization meeting will be held 
Tuesday, September 20 at 7:30 p.m. 
in Room 206, Dalplex. All inter­
ested students, faculty, staff, alumni 
and community members are asked 
to attend to register.

OftA/AA

The Dalhousie Drama Society is 
a one-year-old club that stages thea­
tre productions at Dalhousie. Last 
fall Joseph and the Amazing Tech­
nicolor Dreamcoat drew 2,200 peo­
ple to the Mclnnes Room; in the 
spring, Jesus Christ Superstar was 
an even greater success. The Drama 
Society is now planning a fall ’83 
production and would welcome par­
ticipation from anyone in the Dal 
community. The Society can be con- 
tacted c/o The Enquiry Desk, SUB.

For further information contact 
Chris Petropolis at 429-5620 or 
check the notice board above the 
squash courts. The first general
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